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Happy Birthday to all of our BLJS children who will be 

celebrating their birthdays over the Autumn holidays! 

Amber 3B Pippa 3B Ella 3L   Ayla 3S  

Oliver 4L AJ 4s  Olivia  5B Jamie-Leigh 5B   

Aria – 5L Jessica – 5L Conan  5L Leon – 6B  

Ella  6L  Molly  6L Cara – 6L Ryan – 6S 

Thomas  6S Isabella  6S Taylor  6S Oscar 6S 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 school applications     

 

A reminder of the helpline set up for 

parents/carers to receive advice and 

support for applying for a secondary 

school place.  

0161 521 8871 – the line is open 10am-

6pm until 27th October. 

 

MMR Vaccinations 

 

Attached is a leaflet from the NHS 

regarding MMR Vaccinations. 

 

Life Leisure swimming courses 

 

Details of the October half term 

swimming holiday courses with Life 

Leisure are attached to this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICES  IT’S YOUR BIRTHDAY! 

 

 
 

                                                   

Friday, 19th October 2023 
412th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

 

The IntraHealth Flu team will be in school 

Monday 27th November 2023 to administer the 

Flu vaccination.   

Could you please use the link below to complete 

the consent form by midnight on the 19th 

November 2023. 

 

CLICK HERE 

 

An email has been sent out today which contains 

further information, and attached to the roar is 

the NHS leaflet. 
             
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 
 

 

This newsletter is emailed weekly to parents/carers. Please let us know if you would like us to email it to you. 

It is also available on our website at www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

If you have any queries or concerns, please email admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk or phone the school office 

on 0161 480 2330 

   

Following the recent Parent Governor election, we are 

delighted to announce that Mrs Susan Blyth and Mrs Pippa 

Baker have both been elected as Parent Governors and will 

join our Governing Board. 

 

Parent Governors play an important part in the running of 

our school and are valued members of the board. 

 

We warmly welcome Sue and Pippa to our team.  

 

FLU VACCINE 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/9a711244
http://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

FANTASTIC 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

 
 

This week's Winners 

1st 3B 

2nd 5L 

    3rd  4S 
 

 

PARKING 

 

AWARD WINNERS 

Can we politely ask that 

you are considerate when 

parking around school at 

drop off and pick off 

times. 

 

 
 
 

 

The Headteacher Gold Awards were given to; 
George 3B – for being eager and always trying his best 

in class! 

Mollie 4B – for her endless enthusiasm and having a 

real zest for life! A real ray of sunshine! 

Esther 5S – for consistently using her learning powers 

in class! 

Katie 6S – for being a superstar all day every day! 

 

The Headteacher merit awards were awarded to; 

Jasmine 3S and Elliot 6S 

A huge well done to all of our award winners! 

 

 

   

 
 
 

 
 

 

LEARNING POWERS 

MESSAGE OF THE WEEK 

We hope that all our BLJS 

families have a fantastic 

Autumn half term break! 

DOJO WINNERS 

This winner is for the whole of half term and 

will be receiving their team treat: 

1st - Windsor 

2nd - Attenborough 

3rd - Biles 

4th - Yousafzai 

5th - Rashford 

 
           

SPORTS REPORT 

 

Athletics 

 

Monday - Our Year 5 Indoor athletics team competed against the best Year 6 teams in 

Stockport. We are extremely proud of their performance, winning 3 races in the process. They 

finished 5th overall which is a fantastic accomplishment. The future is bright for next year! 

 

Football 

 

Wednesday - Our Year 5/6 Football team competed in the Metro Cup this week. Unfortunately, 

they just fell short, losing 2-1 in extra time, 2 minutes before penalties. They represented the 

school with great pride and team work. Bring on the next competition! 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CEOPS 

CEOP help young people who are concerned about on-line images and communications. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/help/CEOP/ 

 

Family Lives 

Family Lives is a charity with over three decades of experience helping parents to deal with the changes that are a constant part of family life. 

http://www.familylives.org.uk/ 

 

Guidance for Parents re Instagram 

http://www.connectsafely.org/wp-content/uploads/instagram_guide.pdf 

 

Kidscape 

‘Preventing Bullying, protecting children’ 

https://www.kidscape.org.uk/what-we-do/ 

 

Kidsmart  

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/ 

 

Netmums 

The network offers information to parents about parenting on a national level. Amongst the topics are child welfare, maternity, playgroups, child 

health and child safety. 

http://www.netmums.com/ 

 

NSPCC NetAware  

https://www.net-

aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI

6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds 

 

Stockport SEND Local Offer 

https://stockport.fsd.org.uk/kb5/stockport/fsd/localoffer.page 

 

UK Safer Internet Centre 

E-safety tips, advice and resources to help children and young people stay safe on the internet. 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 

 

 

USEFUL WEBSITES 
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